
Disclosure Statement  

 

Winnie van Dijk 

Department of Economics  

Yale University  

87 Trumbull St, Room B228 

New Haven, CT 06520 

winnie.vandijk@yale.edu 

 

 

Re: Non-Representativeness in Population Health Research: Evidence from a COVID-19 

Antibody Study 

 

As a coauthor of this submitted paper, I, Winnie van Dijk, declare that I have no relevant or 

material financial interests that relate to the research described in the paper. 

 

This project was approved by the IRB at the University of Chicago (IRB20-0721).  

 

 

 

mailto:winnie.vandijk@yale.edu

